August 6, 2009

This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

SUBJECT:
Charter Bus Transportation for Competition Trip to Cincinnati, Ohio

REQUEST:
The Varsity Football Team at North Hardin High School has an opportunity to play a top notch program in Ohio.  For this year we request to use charter buses - the Miller Transportation Bus Line from Louisville - to transport the students to Cincinnati.  The 81students and 13 chaperones will be leaving on Friday, October 16 at 3:34pm EST and will arrive in Cincinnati at 6:30pm EST.  We feel that a trip of this magnitude will put us on schedule to be ready to compete at a high level we also feel that a comfortable air conditioned busing unit will be easier on the kids. It should be also noted the kids have raised enough money the approximately $24.00 per student to cover the cost of the charter buses and that the school or district will not have an expense.  The buses will return at approximately 2:00 am EST on Saturday, October 17,2009.

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the use of charter bus transportation for North Hardin Varsity Football Competition to Cincinnati, Ohio on October 16-17, 2009.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move to approve the use of charter bus transportation for the North Hardin High School Varsity Football Competition to Cincinnati, Ohio on October 16-17, 2009.

